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Dear Parents and Carers,  
The year seems to be flying by, as we are now in May and in full swing of assessments and making sure the 
children are getting ready and prepared for the next stage of their education. The Year 6s are amazing us 
every day with their resilience and determination as they prepare for their SATs tests. The rest of the 
school are also making good progress towards their end of year assessments.  
 
Year 2, 3 and 4 enjoyed a visit to the Central Library this week, we have been very fortunate to have 
opportunities like these funded and the children all came away with a book which they loved!  
 
In assembly today we celebrated the children who have achieved the certificate of excellence or the values 
award in their class for the week:  

 
 
 

Year 2 won the attendance award this week with an amazing 99%, good school attendance is vital to 
ensure your child gets the very best out of school life. It is not only about their academic achievements but 
the social aspects of school too with their friends and peers.  
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These children have gained their 50 reads prize this week and enjoyed receiving their prize from the book 
vending machine: Leo in Year 1 and Elliott in Year 6.   
 
Another big well done to everyone for another fabulous week of learning!   
 
A date for your diary……. This year, we will be taking part in National Sports week  which is the week 
beginning Monday 17th June. That week the children will be taking part in sports activities all week so can 
wear their PE/sports kit all week. We will have our annual sports day on Friday 21st June where you will be 
welcome to come and watch the children participate in activities in the morning, followed by a picnic lunch 
before home time.  
 
Over the weekend, please can you have a look at  
home and see if you have any school reading books,  
if you do and they are finished with, please return  
them to school so that others can enjoy them.  
Many thanks.  
 
Wishing everyone a lovely, bank holiday weekend,  
I have everything crossed for a warm one!   
 

With best wishes,  
Mrs Helen Wollington 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming diary dates: 
 

Monday 6th May – Bank Holiday school closed  
 

Monday 13th May – Year 6 SATs week 

2:30-3:30pm Domestic Abuse drop in session  
 

Monday 20th May and Tuesday 21st May – KS2 Science 

show 
 

Friday 24th May – End of Term 5 
 

Monday 3rd June – Start of Term 6 

Year 6 residential trip to Hill End 
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